Steven Sepe

From: Barbara Holtzman <barbaralholtzman@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 10:00 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: In support of H-5515

| support Bill #H4-5515
Thank you

Barbara Holtzman
86 Holland Dr.
Wakefield RI

Who do you want to be?

How do you want to five?

What really matters?



